



Dear Students,

Yesterday, allegations of discrimination against a University employee flooded our social media. Because this is an ongoing investigation, we can't share information regarding the investigation with you.

We do want to assure you that we take discrimination very seriously. Please take a moment to review our Title IX policy and our <u>Diversity & Inclusion strategic plan</u>.

Texas Wesleyan University is committed to providing a safe and inclusive campus for all of our students, faculty, staff and visitors. We're a diverse campus and we're dedicated to helping all of our students thrive. It's a big part of what makes smaller, smarter.

Texas Wesleyan is your home and our home. And we're committed to keeping it safe.

Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Best, Dennis

Dennis Hall, Ph.D. Vice President for Student Affairs/Dean of Students Texas Wesleyan University

Brown-Lupton Student Center, Suite 181 P: 817/581.4872 F: 817/581.4482

